
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 5 Say Bonjour to French! 
Pupils in Year 5 have started off the year by learning French with enthusiasm! 
Their first lesson involved recapping greetings and then moved onto 
describing feelings in more detail. Pupils practised speaking the new phrases 
and responding to each other in role play. Bien fait, Year 5!  
 
 

 
Year 1 Discover Where Their Food Comes From 
As part of their DT project 'Our Food', Year 1 children have 
been learning about where their food comes from. They 
were surprised to discover that most food comes from a 
plant or animal source. They explored a range of fruits and 
vegetables, including the difference between the two, the 
ways in which they grow and the locations in which they 
grow. Great work! 
 

 
Year 3 Explore Sketching the Human Form 
 
Year 3 enjoyed a fabulous and relaxing afternoon of sketching with some truly 
impressive results. The children have been studying the human form and had 
lots of fun using a drawing mannequin to help them practise proportions. By 
starting with simple shapes and lines, they created figures that showed 
movement and character. 
 
Next week, Year 3 will turn their attention to the work of LS Lowry and his 
famous matchstick figures, building on their skills to develop their own artistic 
style. 
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Reminders 
• Only healthy snacks are permitted at break times.  Sweets, crisps and chocolate are not 

allowed and will be returned home. 
• Jewellery is not to be worn for school.  Earrings must be removed or covered for PE. 
• Nail varnish is not permitted for wear in school. 
• Children are not to use the Woodland Village before or after school. 
• The staff car park (with the exception of the disabled parking bay) is for the sole use of 

staff.  The carpark is not to be used as a thoroughfare. 
• Please park with the safety of the children in mind and with consideration to all road users 

and residents. Do not pull in to drop off at our school entrance on the yellow lines. 
• Dogs must not be brought onto school premises. 
• Children require a clear, freshly filled water bottle daily in school. 
• Please only send bags to school if it is necessary. 
• Extreme hair cuts and/or colours are not acceptable for school. 

 
Year Star of the Week Speller Word of the Week PE Star 
R Freya  friendship 

Felix 1 Reuben Myles Caption 

2 Hannah Imogen Non-
Chronological 

3 Everyone Aurora figure 

Rose 
4 Harrison Amelie mountain 
5 Lincoln Aoife Adolescence  
6 Jude   
 
 
Dates for your Diary 
 

Date Event  
23/09/25 Flu Immunisations for Whole School 
25/09/25 Year 3 Tri Golf Festival 
26/09/25 European Day of Languages 
01/10/25 Black History Month Begins 
22/10/25 School Photographer 
22/10/25 Year 1 Gymnastics Festival 
23/10/25 Halloween Disco 
24/10/25 Break up for Half Term  
03/11/25 Parents Evenings 

 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
Mrs Harris 


